
 

 

                                                                

‘Pride in learning together’ 

 
 

Friday 3rd March 2023 

     
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

        

          
  

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for the week beginning 13.02.23 

Y4H 99% Expected Attendance 

Y2F 98% Expected Attendance 

Y5D 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1D 96% Expected Attendance 

Y2M, Y3M, 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y6Ke 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y5C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P, Y1C, Y3K 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y6Ki 91% Risk of under achievement 

Rec M 90% Risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates – Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery RecP RecM Y1C Y1D Y2F Y2M 

Nathanael Saffron Elena Darcie Ana-Maria Sheryl Thomas 

Zachary Destiny Harry Teddy Evie Keaton Autumn 

Y3M Y3K Y4H  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6Ki 

Robyn Alicja Wisdom Taurean Shanade Nevaeh Roxy 

Tyler-Rose Billy Annie Charlie B Megan Nick Noah 

 

Diary Dates  

• 06.03.23-09.03.23 – Book Fair 

• 28.03.23 – Table Top Sale 

• 01.04.23 – 16.04.23 Easter Holiday 

• 17.4.23 – Return to School 

• 01.05.23 – May Day (school closed) 

• 08.05.23 – Coronation Day (School Closed) 

• 09.05.23 – Y6 SATs Week 

• 27.05.23 – 04.06.23 – Half Term 

• 30.06.23 – INSET – School Closed 

• 03.07.23 – INSET - School Closed 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

We had an amazing day yesterday  

dressing up as a range of characters from 

our class books. 

 

Children also had a great time taking part  

in a range of activities linked to stories, 

including reading, art and PSHE. Thank you 

to parents and carers for supporting the day 

and helping to make it a great success. 

 

 

 

 

Readathon  

Our Readathon started this week on Tuesday 28th  

February and finished yesterday. Children were  

tasked with collecting sponsors for the number of times they read 

for the three days. Children have until the 10th March to collect in 

all sponsorship money. If you require any further information, please 

contact Mrs. Keyes. 

Easter Fundraiser 

Next week we will be sharing our number boards for children to guess the number of sweets 

in a jar. You can have one guess for 50p.  The KS2 board will be in Mrs. Donovan’s room at morning 

break for KS2 children and the KS1 and EYFS board will be in the KS1 corridor at their morning break. 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair 

We have our  

travelling book  

fair in school from 

Monday to Thursday 

next week. Our 

Literacy Leads, Mrs 

Partridge and Mrs 

Keyes, will be sharing 

more information on 

class dojo. 
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